Municipal District of Ballinasloe Meeting — 14 june, 2017

MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF BALLINASLOE

MINUTES OF ANNUAL MEETING OF MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF BALLINASLOE HELD AT BALLINASLOE
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OFFICE, COUNCIL CHAMBER, BALLINASLOE, CO. GALWAY ON WEDNESDAY,

14" June, 2017 at 1.00 p.m.

CATHAQIRLEACH: Clir. Donohue

| LATHAIR FREISIN:

Baill: Clirs. T. Broderick, D. Burke, D. Connolly, M. Connolly,
M. Finnerty.
Oifigigh: Mr. C. McConnell A/Director of Service, Mr. D. Mitchel,

Senior Engineer, Mr. F. McEvoy, Executive Engineer, Mr. P.
McLynn, A/Assistant Engineer, Ms. A. Gardiner, Meetings
Administrator, Ms. A. Monaghan, Staff Officer.

Prior to the commencement of the Meeting, ClIr. Burke, outgoing Cathaoirleach of the Municipal
District of Ballinasloe expressed his gratitude to all the members, the technical staff and
administrative staff for their co-operation and assistance throughout his term in office. All of
the members thanked the outgoing Cathaoirleach for his courtesy and co-operation during his
term as Cathaoirleach.

ELECTION OF CATHAOIRLEACH FOR THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF BALLINASLOE FOR YEAR
2017/2018

It was proposed by Clir. Broderick and seconded by Clir. M. Connolly that Clir. Donohue be elected
Cathoirleach. Clir. Donchue was then declared elected Cathoirleach of the Municipal District of
Ballinasloe for 2017/2018.

Clir. Donohue then assumed the Chair. Clir. Donohue thanked his fellow Councillors who had
elected him as Cathoirleach for the coming year.

The Members congratulated the Cathaoirleach on his term of office and extended their best wishes
for the future.
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LECTION OF LEAS CATHAOIRLEACH FOR THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF BALLINASLOE FOR YEAR
2017/2018

It was proposed by Clir. Burke and seconded by Clir. Finnerty that Clir. M. Connolly be elected
Leas Cathaoirleach.

The Cathaoirleach declared Clir. M. Connolly elected Leas Cathaoirleach of the Municipal District
of Ballinasloe for 2017/2018.

TO FIX A SCHEDULE OF DATE FOR MD MEETINGS

It was proposed by Clir. D. Connolly and seconded by Clir. Broderick and agreed by all that the
Municipal District of Ballinasloe Monthly Meetings for 2017/2018 would be held on the second
Wednesday of every month, with the exception of August, 2017 where no meeting would take
place

CHRIOCHNAIGH AN CRUINNIU ANSIN

SmelI pr%d

(Cathaourleach to sign here)

1213 1
(Date") J




